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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 10:55 AM
To: 'Conner, Anne P'
Cc: Hashimoto, Yemia
Subject: RE: status of PG&E Oakland GC Yard site
Attachments: ftpUploadInstructions_2010_0720Final.docx

Anne, 
 
Please submit the Soil Investigation Work Plan to the Alameda County Environmental Health ftp site per the attached 
instructions in order for the document to be entered in our case files and reviewed. 
 
Although I cannot provide the entire context of the discussions of our previous meeting, work at your site potentially 
leading to case closure can proceed independently from work at the nearby sites. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Conner, Anne P [mailto:APB1@pge.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2010 3:13 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Hashimoto, Yemia 
Subject: status of PG&E Oakland GC Yard site 
 

Jerry, 

As a follow up to our meeting in August where we discussed status and progress with the PG&E Oakland GC Yard, it is 
our understanding that the Alameda County Environmental Health Department will be reviewing case closure for the 
Oakland GC Yard located at 4930 Coliseum Way in Oakland CA, as an individual case, separate from its neighbors.  
Please let us know that you concur with our understanding of this. 

As you may have already received, we recently sent you a copy of the work plan for the lead investigation, which will 
commence end of October.  Please feel free to contact either myself at (925) 415-6381 or Yemia Hashimoto of 
AMEC/Geomatrix (510) 663-4210 to discuss should you have questions or comments. 

Best Regards, 

Anne Conner 

Anne Conner 

PG&E Sr Remediation Project Manager 

3401 Crow Canyon Road 
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San Ramon, CA  94583 

415-6381 (925) 415-6381 ((925) 989-4112 


